
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To:  All Parents 

From:  Dr Agnes Wai, Principal 

Date:  5th October 2019 

 

At the request of the Education Bureau, our School issues this circular to notify parents about the 

Prohibition on Face Covering Regulation, made under the Emergency Regulations 

Ordinance (Cap. 241) which was passed by the Chief Executive in Council of the Government of 

Hong Kong Special Administrative Region on 4th October 2019. This regulation was taken effect 

starting from 00:00 on 5th October 2019 (Saturday). 

 

As usual, our School allows students to put on the face mask due to the health condition. For any 

further concerns on this matter, please contact our Deputy Principals Mr Gordon Wong or      

Mr Kelvin Lo on 2813 0272. 

 

 

 

敬啟者： 

 

本校按教育局要求發此通告，行政長官會同行政會議因應社會情況及根據香港法例第

241 章《緊急情況規例條例》，已於 2019 年 10 月 4 日通過《禁止蒙面規例》，有關規例亦

已於 2019年 10月 5日（星期六）零時零分起正式生效。 

 

一如既往，本校學生在校內可因健康原因戴上口罩。如就本事項有任何查詢，請致電

2813 0272與王勝桐副校長或盧家其副校長聯絡。 

 

此致 

一至六年級家長 

校長 

衞燕華博士 

二○一九年十月五日 


